
From:  Planning CPC <cpc@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 08:22:03 AM

To:  historysoul@earthlink.net

Cc:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; David Ryu <David.Ryu@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <Mitch.OFarrell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Letter to City Planning Commission re Millennium HCP / VTT-82152/ ENV-2018-2116-EIR/ CPC-2018-2115-DA
 

Good morning,

Please note your submission has been received and be distributed to the City Planning Commission for the meeting of October 15,

2020. I do apologize for any inconvenience. I can defer to the planner to see what guidelines were outlined on the noticing that went out

for these cases. I will make sure your new submission is distributed.

Thank you,

Cecilia Lamas
Commission Executive Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Room 272
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1299 | (213) 978-1300

               

On Tue, Oct 13, 2020 at 8:17 AM historysoul@earthlink.net <historysoul@earthlink.net> wrote:
Good morning.

The Guidelines state:  
“Initial Submissions, not limited as to volume, must be received by the Commission Executive Assistant no later than
by 4:00 p.m. on the Monday prior to the week of the Commission meeting”

The Agenda you attached was NOT made available to the public before October 8, 2020.  The soonest Monday
thereafter was yesterday, October 12, 2020.   The City has once again made it impossible to comply with its own
rules by making this information available after the fact.

However, assuming this will go ignored, please use the attached 7 page document to be distributed to the CPC in
advance of the October 15, 2020 hearing.  The other pages will be sent 10 pages at a time from other members of
the public. 

Please confirm receipt.

Thank you.

Jennifer 

On 10/13/20 7:28 AM, "Planning CPC" <cpc@lacity.org> wrote:

*CORRECTION*
Good morning,
Please note your submission has been received and WILL NOT be distributed to the City Planning Commission for the
meeting of October 15, 2020. Your submission exceeds the secondary submission guideline per our Rules & Operating
procedures. Your submission will be added to th file for the record. Attached please find the agenda which outlines our
submission guidelines on the first page. 
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On Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 2:13 PM historysoul@earthlink.net <historysoul@earthlink.net> wrote:

Dear Mindy, et al.

Please include the attached PDF and all 59 pages into the administrative record for the
proposed Hollywood project.   

The attached is intended to also be given to the City Planning Commissioners who will
hopefully be reviewing the documentation on this case prior to the 10/15 hearing.   It would
be nonsensical for the Commissioners to approve a project they have not read anything
about, right?

Please confirm receipt.

Thank you.

Jennifer 
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